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March 3, 2020

Re:  Sidewalk Construction in Lyttonsville Community

Dear Property Owner(s):

After a complete review of the Record binder and Public Hearing Officer’s 
Recommendations for the Lyttonsville Community Sidewalk Proposal, the Director of the 
Montgomery County Department of Transportation (MCDOT) has approved and authorized the 
installation of sidewalks on Kansas, Michigan and Pennsylvania Avenues.  The new sidewalks will 
be five-feet wide and installed with a zero to three-foot greenspace, conforming to current ADA 
requirements.  

Weather permitting, construction is anticipated to begin sometime this Spring 2019.  A 
more informative and detailed construction notice will be sent once a specific construction start 
date has been selected.  In addition, MCDOT will delineate the excavation site and post signs 
prior to starting construction.  An inspector will be on-site and available throughout the entire 
construction phase to address any issues you may have.  If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact my assistant, Ms. Main, at 240-777-7271.

Thank you for assistance throughout our process.  I am confident the new sidewalks will 
provide safer access for the entire Lyttonsville community.  

Sincerely,

Frank Kingsley, Manager III
Annual Sidewalk Program
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